
  

Change in the Announcement Date for 2016 Financial Results 

  

Following the relevant announcement on 27.01.17, Piraeus Bank would like 

to inform the investment community that the Full Year 2016 Financial Results 

announcement will take place concurrently with the release of its Annual 

Financial Report for 2016, on a date that will be announced in due course. 

  

 


